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Subject: Amoco Oil Terminal 02-16-000331
Date: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 3:34:00 PM

Layne,
As we discussed in our telephone conversation this morning, I am currently working on your
technical assistance request for the Amoco Oil Terminal (BRRTS# 02-16-000331) site.  The request
made was for review of a site investigation report (SIR).  The report submitted was an addendum to
the 2017 SIR.  Due to the complexity of the site and the amount of work performed since 2017, the
DNR is requesting a comprehensive SIR that incorporates the addendum work into the 2017 SIR. 
The intent is to have a document that includes a summary of all work done at the site and a clear
depiction of the current degree and extent of contamination.  In our discussion this morning we
agreed that 4 months is a reasonable time frame for report.  The current review will be paused until
receipt of the new SIR. The DNR will expect to receive the SIR by April 5, 2024.
 
If you have any comments or questions regarding this issue please feel free to contact me.
--John   
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John T. Hunt P.G.
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
101 Ogden Road
Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157
Phone: (715) 701-9383
JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov
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